
 

 

 

Swan Valley Outdoors Association Inc. 

October 2017 

We are pleased to announce the formation of a new volunteer group in the Swan Valley. The 

Swan Valley Outdoors Association will fill a void in regards to local environmental awareness 

and education.  

 All monies raised will be used to support environmental education of youth, the Duck 

Mountain Forest Centre, local Envirothon teams, outdoor recreation, and promotion of the 

sustainable use of our many natural resources in the area.  

100% of the funds raised will remain in the local area.  

We have assembled a strong group with diverse backgrounds representing a broad cross 

section of the community. 

 

We ask that you consider supporting our first annual fund raising banquet that will be held on 

Oct 21, 2017. 

Thanks for your consideration! 

 

 

For further information, feel free to contact Ward Perchuk at 204-734-8959 or any member of 

the Swan Valley Outdoors Association.   

  


